
 
 

      
 
Mr Michael Lewis 
Underfloor Heating Store 
26 Park Lane 
Ramsden Heath 
BILLERICAY 
CM11 1NF 
 
09/04/2013 
 
Dear Michael, 
 
I hope that by the time you read this letter you will be home having enjoyed a 
fantastic time in Dubai - and I hope that you have brought some of that hot 
sunshine back with you as we desperately need it..! 
 
I wanted to drop you a line by way of a thank you for your latest donation 
received of £1,667.00 This takes the total amount that you (and your 
customers) have donated so far to Little Havens to a wonderful £12,899.00! 
 
Your ongoing donations mean so much to all of us here at Little Havens - 
especially the children and families that we care for. Putting it simply, without 
your support we really couldn't continue caring so thank you so much once 
again. 
 
I am looking forward to welcoming your Superhero alter ego 'Captain America' 
as well as 'Batman and Robin' to Little Havens on 18th April at 3pm. The 
children will really love to see such a heroic trio and we will have cameras at 
the ready! We'll also write something up in advance to be ready to send to the 
local Press too. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Peter Hall 
Little Havens Community Fundraising Manager    


